
Hawes Side Academy News 

Values Winners 

FS: Skye & Austin 

Year 1: 1A Esmay,                
1H Natalia, 1S  Oscar  

Year 2: 2S Darcy, 2H Poppy, 
2A Mckayla     

Year 3: 3A Erin, 3H Ava,     
3S Vienna 

Year 4: 4H Callum,              
4S Scarlett R, 4A Maia 

Year 5: 5S Faith, 5H Rae 

Year 6: 6H Alfie P, 6S Jack P, 
6A Jenson 

A message from our Assistant Principal, 
Mrs Beckett 

We hope you have had a lovely week 
despite the mixed weather. 

Fortunately, the weather was kind to us yesterday 
when some of our year 5 and 6 girls represented our 
academy in a football match.  The match was held at 
Norbreck Primary Academy in Thornton Cleveleys 
and, whilst the team didn’t win, they were an absolute 
credit to our school.  The girls demonstrated our    
academy values during the game, playing in a              
responsible and respectful manner and demonstrating 
real resilience at the end of a competitive match.   

Well done girls! 

We wish you a lovely weekend whatever you are doing 
and look forward to seeing you on Monday morning. 

 

 

 

Week ending 13th October 2023 
Issue 6 

Thought of the 

Week 

 

‘If you see someone 
without a smile, give 
them yours’             
Mrs Latham FS Teacher 
and Phase Leader 



Year 3 News 
Important Info 

Parents/Carers            

Consultations: Don’t forget 

to book your appointment for 

either 17th or 18th October 

Elmer & Brian House:  

Find out how you can help 

raise funds for Brian House 

click here 

Click here for Academy 

Term Dates 

Sways:  These are vlogs of what 

your child’s year group are up 

to in the term.  Check out Class 

pages on our website to find out 

more 

Click here to see the 

latest news 

We will be switching on our very own 
Hawes Side illumination!  The event is for the whole community 
and there will be refreshments, stalls and we hope you will come 

and join in the buzz! 
 

If you would like to be the family that gets to switch on the        
illumination (with the real illumination switch)                                            

click here to be entered into the raffle 

The BIG Switch On 
2023 

Over the last few weeks we have been learning about 
how skeletons help us.  We have looked at different 
types of joints in our body and how our muscles help 
us move.  The children have really enjoyed learning 
about their bodies and how they work. 

Year 3 have also been 
looking at pencil pots!  
We used our research to 

design a pencil pot that can be used.  Over the 
last few weeks we have been thinking about 
the different shapes that we could use to       
produce a pencil pot.  We have used a varied 
range of materials to produce the pots. 

In PE we have been learning about ball 
control and practising how to ball over 
arm like a cricketer. 

 

 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1177184/UKHSA-12621-children-flu-poster-A3-2023-to-2024.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1177184/UKHSA-12621-children-flu-poster-A3-2023-to-2024.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1177184/UKHSA-12621-children-flu-poster-A3-2023-to-2024.pdf
https://sway.office.com/0mgnd0LA0t5PD3LJ?ref=Link
https://www.hawes-side.co.uk/termdates
https://www.hawes-side.co.uk/termdates
https://questionpro.com/t/AIqqwZ0D66



